
Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 7pm on January 11 th.  Board members 
present were Myron, Gary, Patti, Karen and Denise.  Along Steve Schuller Town of McKinley.

Agenda was presented and approved as presented by Gary with a 2nd by Patti.

Secretaries report was read and approved as read by Patti with a 2nd by Gary.

Treasurers report beginning balance was $90,005.87 with deposits of $162,768.56 and bills of $9,805.12 
leaving an ending balance of $242,969.31. Treasurers report was approved as presented by Gary with a 
2nd by Patti.

Approved and paid bills.

Steve Schuller was present to discuss the possibility of being able to use the Community Center for 
elections again.  Discussion was had there was not change in the previous decision.  Discussion was also 
had on how Bridge Drive is handled.  It was discussed that the Town of McKinley will take care of the 
miles of road on either end of Bridge and the Town of Jump River will take care of the 2 miles in the 
middle.  The Town of Jump River will also take care of any crack sealing.  Any major work that needs to 
be done on the road will be discussed by the two townships.  And the cost will be split between the two 
townships.  We will continue to mow and brush the 2 miles of road in the middle and the Town of 
McKinley will take care of the end miles.

Supervisors Report-NA

Roadwork 

1.  Brooks drive: Myron had to clean up road after the farmer dumped dirt in the road from 
plowing the field.

2. During road tour board will need to look at Nebo and Bridge as we have had some 90-ton trucks 
running over them.

Residence Concerns-NA

Correspondence-Went through

Old Business

1.  Ball Diamond-Gary has contacted Jennie and she is hoping to be here in Spring to discuss the 
ball diamond purchase of the piece of land to complete the ball diamond expansion.

New Business

1.  A certified letter will be sent to the previous assessor’s family regarding obtaining our town 
records.

Next meeting was set for Feb 8th.


